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2014  BC Secondary School Girls Soccer Championships

The Organizing Committee has requested this year that your school designate the adult individual from your school who is responsible for all players, coaches, and parents while at the 2014 BC Secondary School Soccer Championships.  The Organizing Committee further requests that all players be supervised while at the facilities of the Championships and its events.

Please return this completed form below to the Organizing Committee at the appropriate Coaches Meeting.

School:






Designated Person:






Administrative Officer Signature:







